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Class Seven
                                                                                      Friday 21st November 2014.

Project 

Remember that your Ancient Egyptian maths project is due to be completed for next week. We will be solving each other’s maths problems next week.
Reading

Try to read at home daily and make sure both you and an adult write a short comment in your Reading Records once a week. 

Spelling

Next week we will be looking again at the shape spellings you learnt this week. The teacher will read a definition of a shape and you will need to work out the corresponding shape and spell it correctly. 

English

Next week we will be starting our English unit on scary stories, taking Ancient Egypt as our theme. Do you have any favourite scary stories at home which you would like to bring in?
Maths

Next week in maths we have some special visitors with York St John University, who will be sharing some maths games with us on Tuesday.

The My Maths login is: parkgrove and the username is: multiply. The task this week needs to be completed by Friday 28th November. 
Other Notes

We will be decorating the Park Grove Christmas tree on Thursday next week (straight after school) and it would be great to see you there with some tinsel…    

